
.'if/-, '' ' 

·., .\' /. \ 
--�. i 
, -

·-- .. , ,, --� 

National Guard Bureau 

Mr. Colin Mitchell 
Land Division 

NATIONAL GUARD BUREAU 

111 SOUTH GEORGE MASON DRIVE 

ARLINGTON VA 22204-1382 

May 28, 2013 

Alabama Department of Environmental Management 
1400 Coliseum Blvd. 
Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463 

Dear Mr. Mitchell, 

Thank you for your letter dated March 22, 2013, providing comments on the Remedial 
Investigation (REV 1) Report for the Alabama National Guard Site, Organizational Maintenance 
Shop 28 (OMS-28), 1622 South Broad Street, Mobile, Mobile County, Alabama, Groundwater 
Incident No. GW 07-01-02, dated December 2012. Our responses to your comments are enclosed 
for your review and acceptance. In addition, a redline/strikeout version of the changes is 
provided to facilitate your backcheck. 

Also attached are slip sheets, cover sheets, and CDs which provide information and clarifications 
to the report as requested in your comments. Please replace the pages, covers, and CDs in your 
copies of the document with those enclosed. 

If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact Ms. Sheri Festoso at (334) 
271-8183 or sheri.m.festoso.nfg@mail.mil. 

Enclosure 
cf: 

Sincerely, 

���---•·' 
Anthony B. Bryant 
Major, Army National Guard 
Cleanup and Restoration Branch 

Alabama Army National Guard, ALARNG-JFHQ-CFMO-ENV 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, EN-GE 


